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The Office of the Yap State Public 
Auditor’s (OPA) Compliance 
Investigation Division (CID) has 
established a “FRAUD HOTLINE” for the 
general public to use in reporting 
possible fraud, waste and 
mismanagement in government. 

Information from the public is a 
valuable part of OPA’s endeavors to 
encourage effective and efficient 
administration of public funds, 

property and programs. The Hotline number is 350-8310, and is available twenty-four 
(24) hours a day, every day of the week, by answering machine. All calls to the Hotline 
remain confidential. 
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